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December 23, 2021 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250  

Re: Docket TP-190976; Washington Utilities and Transp. Comm’n v. Puget Sound Pilots 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached for filing in the above-referenced Docket is Puget Sound Pilots’ Response to Bench Request 
No. 7 along with electronic copies of all workpapers provided to Staff in support of PSP’s January 12, 
2021, compliance filing.  

Please contact the undersigned should you have further questions.  All parties to this proceeding are 
being copied with the enclosed filing. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

/s/ Blair I. Fassburg 

Blair I. Fassburg 
bfassburg@williamskastner.com 
206-628-2772
Enclosures
cc: All Parties 
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